
Submitter: Michael DeLisle 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I have voted in nearly every Oregon election since I was 18 years old and it has 

always been by mail.  Mail in voting allows me to review all information and take my 

time selecting the right candidate.  Having to vote in person on election day, which 

isn't even a State or Federal holiday, would be extremely inconvenient and would 

cause me to miss work to do so.  Not everyone can have the time away from their job 

to participate for in person voting. Mail in voting allows everyone, no matter their 

income, job or location in the State to participate in voting.  Mail in voting is safe and 

secure.  Please oppose this bill! 


